
Lake Palo Pinto Area Water Supply Corporation 
Office: 4500 N. Lakeview Drive, Palo Pinto, TX 76484 

Phone (940)769-3345 
Mailing:  P.O. Box 410, Gordon, Texas 76453 

Email:  office@lppawsc.com 
 

Dear Member, 

 After the abundance of recent rainfall in our area, Lake Palo Pinto Area Water Supply Corporation (LPPAWSC) will be 
removing drought restrictions effective June 11th, 2024. 

LPPAWSC recognizes the need to implement drought-related water use restrictions for its customers based on the same 
triggering criteria recognized by the Palo Pinto County Municipal Water District No. 1 (the District). One set of triggering criteria defined 
by LPPAWSC in its Plan (lake levels for Lake Palo Pinto) will be the same as the triggering criteria defined in the District’s Drought 
Contingency Plan. 

 

 

 
“On May 31, 2024, the water level in Lake Palo Pinto exceeded 864 ft MSL. Per Section 4.5.1 of the District’s Water 

Conservation and Drought Contingency Plan dated May 1, 2024, this began the process of reviewing the requirements for termination 
of Stage 1 Mild Water Shortage Conditions of the plan.  The District has determined that requirements for termination of Drought 
Response Stage 1 – Mild Water Shortage Conditions have been satisfied.” 
 

 
Please join the alert system on our website to receive notifications sooner. 

 

Thank you for helping to conserve water! 


